MIDDLE SCHOOL DAILY     ANNOUNCEMENT BOARD
Wednesday, January 12, 2022

Good morning, Ida Middle School!  …
**Students if you lost a pair of glasses, black frames with red on the side, there has been a pair on the office counter for a couple of weeks along with a black glasses case.  Please come and check them out to see if they belong to you!  It could be an eye-opening trip!    
**Students, the weather is getting cold!  Please make sure to have a jacket with you and bring it to lunch with you.  You will need it for recess.
**8th graders, this is a reminder that there will be a parent night in the HS cafeteria on Tuesday,  January 25th , at 7 p.m.  This meeting will help your parents know what to expect as you enter HS next year.  
*5th & 6th grade boys don’t forget that there is flyer here in the office regarding the PTA Mother/Son event.  Feel free to get one if you’ve not done so already.  This event will take place on Saturday, March 12th.
**Middle School Choir Winter/Spring Info is here on the counter, along with a sign-up sheet.  Please feel free to stop by and pick up a sheet.  This is for all students, 5th thru 8th grade.  Choir will begin next week.
[bookmark: _Hlk85694367]SPORTS NEWS:
**MS GBB 7th and 8th grade ladies, there will be open gym today from 3:30 to 5 p.m. here in the MS.  If you do not already have a current physical on file from this schoolyear, you must stop by the office and get one!  You will need a current and complete physical on file in order to try-out and practice!  
**Our Comp Cheer team will be away tomorrow for their last meet of the season at Onsted and our wrestlers will be at home tomorrow.
STUDENT COUNCIL NEWS:
**Remember, it’s a GREAT day to be a BLUESTREAK!  
Please stand with your class to recite the Pledge of Allegiance.

